
Halloween at Millgrove School 

 

With Halloween fast approaching, we have some information to share with 

students and families.   

 

 Students who wish to wear a costume should come dressed in their costume on the 

morning of Monday, October 31st, 2022.  We will have a parade which will begin at approx. 1:45 p.m.  Students will be travelling                                                                                                     

through the school hallways.  Family members are welcome to join us.  If make -up is part of their costume, it is suggested that it be applied in the morning 

before school.  Masks should not hinder vision and will be allowed to be worn for the 

parade.  Students may be asked to not wear masks at other times of the day however.  NO weapons of any kind are to be sent to school (toy knives, guns, pitchforks, etc.…)  We ask that families not send students in “gory” or “bloody” costumes.  We want the 

day to be fun, but certainly not scare any of our younger students.  We are able to share treats.  Please be aware however that if you are sending in treats, 

they must be NUT FREE.  Your child’s teacher will alert students to any other specific 

allergies in the classroom.  Individually wrapped snacks are the easiest to share. 

 

Halloween Dance-a-thon Fundraiser 

Our Halloween Dance-a-thon is back again this year!  Students will be dancing for a portion of 

their day on Halloween to help raise money to replace aging technology and for other programs 

at the school.  All fundraising is contactless.  DONATIONS ARE TO BE MADE THROUGH SCHOOL 

CASH ONLINE.  The Dance-a-thon item will be open from Oct. 14th – Nov. 2nd.  Please note, if 

you wish to receive a tax receipt for your donation of $20.00 or more please use this link on the 

HWDSB website www.hwdsb.on.ca/foundation/   

Click donate now and indicate the donation is for Millgrove School Halloween Dance-a-thon in 

the comment area.  

Students should not be going door to door requesting sponsors for this event.   

Thank you! 

 

 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/foundation/

